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I do NOT support the proposed legislation targeting trans children (LD 233, LD 868, 
LD 1002, LD 1134, LD 1704)- all children have the right to safe and nurturing 
environments, and these proposed measures would make kids, especially girls, MORE
susceptible to abuse, not less. Bills that discriminate against transgender students 
violate both state and federal constitutional guarantees of equal protection. I also 
OPPOSE amending the MHRA to exclude trans people (LD 1337, LD 1442). All 
people have certain inalienable rights, and targeting such a small minority is frankly 
disgusting- we should all strive to live and let live.


